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May 13, 2011 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
Attn:  International Bureau 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 
Attention:   Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
   
 
Subject:   FCC License SES-LIC-20100318-00330 
 
 
Dear Ms Dortch, 

In order for Universal Space Network, Inc. (USN) to maintain compliance with the FCC 
regulations and the requirements of the provisions of license SES-LIC-20100318-0030, per FCC 
regulations section 25.133(a)(1), “the station must commence operation within 12 months of 
license grant”.  The above referenced license was granted on May 4th, 2010 and 
commencement of operation has not occurred.  USN hereby surrenders this license since the 
customer who would use it has canceled their contract with Universal Space Network at this 
time.   

If you have any questions or require additional information please do not hesitate to contact me 
at 215-394-0127 or email at jgreet@uspacenet.com. 

Best Regards, 

 

Joanne Greet 
 
 
cc: Paul E. Blais, Chief, Systems Analysis Branch Satellite Division 
 


